
Students should avoid eating or drinking anything other 
than water within 30 minutes testing.  Make sure your 

student is hydrated.

For registration related issues, please visit 
covid19support@lynxdx.com

DPSCD does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, disability, age, religion, height, 
weight, citizenship, marital or family status, military status, ancestry, genetic information, or any other legally protected category, in its educational 

programs and activities, including employment and admissions Questions? Concerns? contact the Civil Rights Coordinator at (313) 240-4377 or 
dpscd.compliance@detroitk12.org or 3011 West Grand Boulevard, 14th Floor, Detroit MI 48202.

As an additional measure of monitoring and preventing the spread of COVID-19, 

we are offering weekly, saliva-based PCR testing for students at our school. 

This will help identify people who may have the virus without symptoms. Your student 

may be tested with your consent. (If your student cannot do saliva testing, we can 

arrange for nasal testing with your consent.)

Collection will happen at the school site during the school day.

You must provide consent for your child to be tested. 

Results are sent to your cell phone in 1-2 days.

To register please visit https://lynxdx.health/dpscd

Weekly COVID-19 Saliva 

Testing for Students
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